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Subject: Proposition 50 (Congressional Redistricting)

Date: September 9, 2025

Submitted By: David Bass, Vice Mayor

Department: City Council

Recommendation:
Discuss Proposition 50 (Congressional Redistricting), which is set to appear on the November
4, 2025 Statewide Special Election Ballot, and Provide Direction to Staff.

Background:
Vice Mayor Bass has requested that a discussion item be placed on the City Council Meeting
agenda for the purpose of discussing Proposition 50 (Congressional Redistricting), which is
set to appear on the November 4, 2025 Statewide Special Election Ballot. 

Item Number D1.
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